
NOTICE 

The City of Fulshear Zoning Board of Adjustment will hold a public  

hearing on February 5, 2019 at 10 a.m. at Fulshear City Hall, 30603 

FM 1093, Fulshear, Texas 77441 to hear the application of Suresh 

and Bharathi Guthikonda requesting a Variance to Appendix A, 

Section 1-164(3)(d)(3), of the Fulshear Code. The property is 

located within the Cross Creek Ranch Development near the 

intersection of Cross Creek Ranch Boulevard and Cross Creek 

Bend Lane. The application may be inspected at City Hall during 

regular business hours. The public is invited to attend. 

 

Posted: 1/24/2019 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Kimberly Kopecky, City Secretary 




